
Endorsement for President of SMART Transportation Division 
 

 

As a State Director, I am proud to endorse Jeremy Ferguson for President of SMART 

Transportation Division. 
 

Throughout his years of service, Jeremy has demonstrated an unwavering commitment to our 

union members. He has been instrumental in securing significant improvements in wages, 

benefits, and working conditions. He has also been a tireless advocate for our members' rights. 
 

Under Jeremy’s leadership, SMART Transportation Division has become a stronger, more 

transparent union. He has helped build relationships with other organizations and industry 

stakeholders. He has also played a key role in developing and implementing policies that have 

benefitted our members as well as the entire labor movement. 
 

I believe that Jeremy is the best candidate to lead SMART Transportation Division into the 

future. He has the experience, the vision, and the passion to build upon the progress we have 

made and to continue fighting for our members. 
 

I encourage you to vote for Jeremy Ferguson for President of SMART Transportation Division. 

 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Foust 
State Director of Nebraska 
 

 

 


